
Parents,
In the event we have an eLearning Day, the expectation
for your son/daughter to be counted as present for the
day is to practice something meaningful we have been
working on in class.  Currently, everyone has been
working on multiplication and understanding that
multiplication is simply repeated addition.  In the
classroom, some students practice drawing a circle
representing the first number given in a problem set
and tally marks in each circle for the second number.  I
will attach some worksheets to this message for
practice.  Additionally, I will include a story to read.  If
they have a book at home, they could read that too.
Please ensure at least one hour is spent on these tasks
and communicate with me what was completed through
Parent Square.  If you have any questions, please reach
out to me through Parent Square at any time during the
school day!.
-Mr Krebs
















